The Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Tuesday, May 13, 2014 at 7:30 PM, at the Village Hall, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York for Contract Negotiations.

Present were Mayor Dean A London, Trustees Stanley Farone, Gary Katsanis and Pete Sidari.

Trustee Eileen S Banker was absent.

Also present were members of the Albion Police Benevolent Association Officer Josh Narburgh, Officer Karol Hughes, Officer Dave Mogle and Staff Sergeant Gary VanWycke.

Mayor London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 7:30 PM.

### **APD UNION**

The Board of Trustees met with members of the Albion Police Benevolent Association to talk about their union contract which will expire May 31, 2014.

## ACCEPTED PROPOSAL

Moved by Trustee Sidari and seconded by Trustee Katsanis to accept the proposal from the Albion Police Benevolent Association for the June 1, 2014 to May 31, 2015 contract.

#### CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

### APPROVED TO SCHEDULE A SPECIAL MEETING

Moved by Trustee Farone and seconded by Trustee Sidari to schedule a Special Meeting for Tuesday May 20, 2014 at 2:00 PM to discuss the Clarendon Street Bridge Project.

### **CARRIED**

4 Ayes

0 Nays

# **MEETING ADJOURNED**

Moved by Trustee Katsanis and seconded by Trustee Sidari that there be no further business, meeting is hereby adjourned at 8:51 PM.

### **CARRIED**

4 Ayes

0 Nays

Minutes were taken by Mayor London.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda K Babcock

Clerk-Treasurer